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Click It or Ticket enforcement underway locally 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Police Department and the Richardson County Sheriff's
Department will be joining other local Law Enforcement Agencies in a National
Click it or Ticket high-visibility mobilization beginning May 23, and continuing
through June 5.

During the mobilization, officers in both departments will work extra hours
focusing on and enforcing seat belt / occupant protection violations.

Funding for the overtime is being provided through a grant from the Nebraska
Department of Public Safety.

Local law enforcement encourages everyone to buckle up, use car seats when
required, and to please, drive safely.
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